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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:   MassDOT Beach Road Project Update 
 
The Town of Tisbury has received official notice from MassDOT that 
construction will re-commence on Beach Road. See accompanying Beach 
Road advisory from MassDOT. 
 
The following road improvements will be constructed and completed in the 
upcoming months.  
  

• new roadway surface 
• construction of ADA compliant sidewalks and crosswalks 
• traffic safety control signage and pavement markings 
• new directional bicycle shoulder/lanes both sides of roadway 
• reconstruction, replacement, and repair of drainage system 
• new subsurface drainage stub connection for the future elimination of 

the outfall pipe entering Lagoon Pond 
• relocation of utility poles to back of sidewalks 
• relocation or undergrounding of utility poles from Tisbury Market to 

Winds Up 
• installation of shoreline protection mitigation measures 
• installation of street planting plan 
• installation of street lighting plan 

  



 

 

  
 

For immediate release: 
September 16, 2021 

 

MassDOT Advisory:  Tisbury  

  

Roadway Reconstruction and Related Work - Beach Road 

  

Work will take place weekdays from September 2021 through Fall 2022, during the 

hours of 7 a.m. through 3:30 p.m. 
  

  

TISBURY - The Massachusetts Department of Transportation (MassDOT) is announcing that 

construction operations have resumed on Beach Road, after crews observed the roadway moratorium 

during the peak summer tourist season.  Work to be done this fall will include reconstruction of existing 

drainage structures and sidewalks for ADA compliance in addition to milling and repaving of the 

roadway.  Work will continue through the fall, stop for the winter, and then resume again in the spring of 

2022, with an expected completion by the fall of 2022.   

 

The work will be conducted weekdays, Monday through Friday, from 7:00 a.m. through 3:30 p.m.   

 

Drivers who are traveling through the affected areas should expect delays, reduce speed, and use caution.  

  

All scheduled work is weather dependent and/or may be impacted due to an emergency. 
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